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Sent : 05 August 2014 12:30 
To : Klein, Debby 
Cc: 'Eric Drummond'; Kevin Ught 
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Debbie 

I refer to our telecon yesterday. Please see attached the plans contained in the L&VIA that we 

discussed yesterday, which should henceforth be treated as discrete Application documents in their 

own right and thus can be the subject of planning conditions as we discussed. 

I remain of the view that, wi th the abandonment of annual rotation in favour of fixed tunnels. 

Condition Ic is now redundant. However I appreciate that, whilst strictly not the function of a 

planning condition, its retention provides some re-assurance to the LPA and to third parties. We 

would not object to its retention therefore. 

Tony Aspbury 

Director 
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